Dear Dailey Families,

Welcome to Fifth Grade! We are so excited to have you start in August. Below are the supplies
that we recommend for your scholar to be equipped for successful learning for core classroom
and specialty classes! Please note that some supplies are for individual students and additional
supplies would be for our classroom community to use as needed.

Individual Supplies:

d 4- Spiral notebooks [  1- College ruled 3 subject notebook
d 1 -Two inch three ring binder [ 1- Pack of dry erase markers (standard colors)
O Black sharpie (regular & thin) [ 1- Pack of 12 colored pencils
8% by 11 graphing paper [ 1- Pack of washable markers

d  2- Yellow legal pads A 4- Pens (2 blue, 2 red)

A 2- graphing notebooks 3  #2 Pencils

d 5- Packs of 3x3 post-its [ 1- Pack of multi-colored highlighters
A 1- Pack of 8 binder-page tabs [ Pencil sharpener

d 2- Erasers 3 1- Dry erase-marker eraser

[ Earbuds or Headphones [ 1- Watercolor palette with brush

1 Reusable water bottle (label with name) @  Pencil pouch

d 1- Pack of glue sticks 1 Baby wipes

Classroom Wish List: (these are also appreciated throughout the year):

3 Ziplock bags (quart & gallon size) [ White copy paper

[ #2 pencils 3 Clorox Wipes

I  Packs of 5x7 post-its d Large boxes of Kleenex
4 Tape (masking, scotch) 1 Sheet protectors

[  Baby wipes [ Multi-colored Sharpies
4 Plastic cups 3  Mr. Sketch markers

1 Project supplies (paint, clay, string, etc.) 4 Expo dry erase markers

*As a non-profit organization, Dailey also gladly accepts monetary donations to help support our academic program.

Please bring supply donations to Back to School Night on Wednesday, August 10th or
Thursday, August 11, 2022 in a bag or box with your child’s name. Please stay
informed by checking our website and ParentSquare. Thank you for choosing Dailey
Charter!

With appreciation,
Fifth Grade Team
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